
From: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 11:43 AM 
Subject: Reduction in Hours - Pepe's Peri Peri, 1 Wood Lane London W12 7DP 

Dear all, 

Licensing Act 2003 
Reference: 2023/01356/LAPR 
Premises: Pepe's Peri Peri 1 Wood Lane London W12 7DP 

I am contacting you as you have made a representation against the above 
application. On the 31st August 2023, following the correspondence with the Police, 
the application has agreed to reduced the licensable hours initially applied for. The 
reductions are as outlined below: 

The provision of late night refreshment – Both indoors and outdoors 
Sundays to Thursdays between the hours of 23:00 to 00:00 (Previously 23:00 - 
01:00) 
Fridays and Saturdays between the hours of 23:00 to 01:00 (Previously 23:00 - 
02:00) 

Opening hours of the premises 
Sundays to Thursdays between the hours of 11:00 to 00:00 (Previously 11:00 - 
01:00) 
Fridays and Saturdays between the hours of 11:00 to 01:00 (Previously 11:00 - 
02:00) 

Please let me know if the above reduction of the hours addresses the concerns 
raised in your objection, and you are minded to withdraw? If you are not minded to 
withdraw, you will are invited to attend the licensing sub-committee on the 24th 
October 2023 at 6:30pm to provide your representation and supporting evidence 
verbally.  Additionally, are you able to advise us of anything the applicant could 
propose in relation to reduction in hours or attach conditions that could resolve this 
matter? 

Kind regards 
Lorna McKenna 
Licensing Compliance Officer 
Licensing  
The Economy Department  
Hammersmith & Fulham Council 
020 8753 3081 
07786747257 
www.lbhf.gov.uk 



From:    
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 11:55 AM 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Reduc�on in Hours - Pepe's Peri Peri, 1 Wood Lane London W12 7DP 
 
Thank you for your email. This is really only paying lip service to the real needs of the community 
and it is clear that our concerns are not being properly addressed.   I guess we will have to vote with 
our feet at the next elec�on. 

 

 

 

From   
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 6:55 PM 
To: Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Reduc�on in Hours - Pepe's Peri Peri, 1 Wood Lane London W12 7DP 
 
Hello 
 
I s�ll object to the applica�on for the licence even with the proposed changes. 
 
As you at LBHF already know there is excess an�social behaviour in Caxton Village and 
Surrounding area due to too many venues opera�ng late at night, surviving take-away food, alcohol, 
deliveries that add to all the issues you are already aware of. 
 

  
 




